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PUBLIC SAFETY AND HOMELAND SECURITY BUREAU ANNOUNCES COMMENT AND 
REPLY COMMENT DATES FOR THE NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULEMAKING IN THE 

NON-SERVICE-INITIALIZED PHONES PROCEEDING

PS Docket No. 08-51

Comment Date:  June 5, 2015
Reply Comment Date:  July 6, 2015

On April 1, 2015, the Federal Communications Commission adopted a Notice of Proposed 
Rulemaking in the Non-Service-Initialized Phones proceeding (NPRM).1 The NPRM set deadlines for 
filing comments and reply comments at 30 and 60 days after publication in the Federal Register.

On May 6, 2015, a summary of the NPRM appeared in the Federal Register.2 Accordingly, 
comments will be due on or before June 5, 2015, and reply comments will be due on or before July 6, 
2015. The NPRM sets forth the comment filing instructions.  

For further information regarding this proceeding, contact Michael Connelly, Public Safety and 
Homeland Security Bureau, Policy and Licensing Division, michael.connelly@fcc.gov, 202-418-0132.
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1 911 Call-Forwarding Requirements for Non-Service-Initialized Phones, Notice of Proposed Rulemaking, PS 
Docket No. 08-51, FCC 15-43 (rel. Apr. 1, 2015).
2 See 80 Fed. Reg. 25977 (May 6, 2015).
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